
From: Howard Goodman [mailto:hagoodman@novusvitacounseling.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 9:46 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
I hope this is not too late to add to the “Nay” list.  I take great pride in being a resident of our 
Capitol City, and was thrilled with the rework of our downtown area.  The one thing that has 
always concerned me are the existing electrical towers visible from I-93 and looking toward the 
state house.  I have always hoped we would clean that area up.  Instead we are considering the 
possibility of making things worse.  This is the state capitol, not a working waterfront 
district.  We need to stop the horrible destruction and instead continue the cleanup.  Please do not 
allow Northern Pass to come through Concord., or if it must, then bury the cables. 
 
Al 
 
Howard Alan Goodman, Ph.D.      
18 Bainbridge Drive 
Concord, NH 03301 
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